
 
 

 
 

Friday 01 April 2022 
 

Update Letter 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope my letter finds you all safe and well. 

 

Unfortunately, our Covid 19 cases have continued to rise, however they are relatively low in number, 

and we have been able to keep all classes open.   

 

From today the guidance to special school changes, at the time of writing this letter we are still awaiting 

the guidance to come through. However, communication from the DFE indicates that regular testing 

is now no longer required. It indicates that the guidance will be as follows:  

 

• adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high 
temperature or feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other 
people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they no longer 
have a high temperature 

• children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay 
at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college 
or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough 
to attend 

• adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For 
children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 3 days 

 

Once I have received a copy of the guidance, I will share this with you on our return to school.  

 

Staff Update 

We are saying Goodbye & Good Luck to Mrs Carney today, who is moving on to Northbrook Primary 

School. Mrs Carney has been a teaching assistant at our school for three years and I am sure you 

will join me in thanking her for her service to the school and wish her well for the future. 

 

 

Hoping you all enjoy a lovely holiday! 

 

Take care & keep safe       
 

          
Kieran Welsh 
Headteacher  
 
 

  


